
 

Strategic Plan 2024-2027 Mini Update 
 

I added a hit counter to the volunteer page to track visits from the homepage. The portal and 
accompanying software has processed 11.5 volunteer hours to date. Of the 9 volunteers that 
completed the application form, 2 have set up profiles on the website to manage their bookings. 
Recruitment will be ongoing organically from the website and we will start leveraging our other 
channels. Ie Facebook, Instagram, etc… 

Work on the information page is starting with the map of businesses. I met with the committee, and 
some of the information still needs some editing. We should be in a position to launch it in 
December.  

The strike at Canada Post has delayed the delivery of the paper newsletter. We had hoped to be 
able to send out two newsletters back to back, however this will not be the case for 2024.  

The exhibit space in the library has been tidied and there are currently 2 artists with works on 
display. An artist expressed interest in maybe creating some prints of their work. I’ll be looking into 
the logistics of doing so. I think this will open the door to further promote our Epson inkjet printer! 

A dedicated page for Artists has been set up on the website. This is a work in progress and will 
continue to evolve as we move forward. A hit counter has been added to keep track of visits from 
the homepage. 

 

Items started and in the works: 

• Requested a quote from Encompassit (the IT company the Municipality uses) for 3 public 
computers. 
 

• Assembling items for the small business hardgoods toolkit.  
 

• The meeting room application form has been updated to include requests for virtual and/or 
hybrid meeting space. The paper newsletter will be promoting this (when it gets out!)  and 
we will also start leveraging our social media channels. 

  



Here is what’s happening in December! 
 

 


